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It is Roald Dahl Day next Thursday 13th September. The children are invited to come into school dressed as a character from one of his books if they would like to. We will have Roald Dahl inspired activities during the day.


 


The book fair will also arrive in school next Thursday and will be here for a week. At the end of each school day, the children can come into the hall with an adult to buy new books.  


The library van will be here on Friday afternoon. If you have any library books at home, please return them to school and then they can be changed.

















Welcome back to school after the summer holidays. We would especially like to welcome Emily, Archie, Scarlett, Freddie, Gabriel and Maria into Reception class and years 1 and 3.  We also welcome Miss Cookson into year 5/6 and Miss Kelsall into the pre-school. Also, a huge welcome to the eight children and their families  who have joined our pre-school. Having been in the classroom this morning, they are all playing really nicely and they all look so smart in their new uniforms. 





The school website will be updated ASAP with diary dates and newsletters. Please keep an eye out for new information. 





We will be going to Mass this Thursday, at 9.30am to celebrate the beginning of our new school year. Please do come along and join us if you can. Years 1 up to 6 will go this week.    





On Friday, 14th September, children from years 2 up to year 6 will be watching a play in school called, ‘Searching for Matthew.’ It is a play about a young man called Matthew who went missing during WW1. Chipping Local History Society have organised this for us along with the writer, Andy Bennison, who will come into school to talk about it. Children from Brabin’s will also be joining us and we warmly welcome all into school. We are also going to taking part in a WW1 trail around the village. As part of ongoing homework, the teachers are going to ask the children from years 2 up to 6 work on a hand written project about WW1. More details to follow. 





There will be a meeting in school for ALL parents from Reception  up to year 6 on Wednesday, 12th September from 6.00pm. Also, there will be a pre-school meeting on Wednesday 19th September at 6pm. These meetings are to give you an opportunity to ask questions and for us to tell you about what is happening in school. 





There will not be a weekly Friday afternoon assembly anymore. Instead, we will have special award and class assemblies that you will be invited into school to watch. More details to follow soon. 





Breakfast and after-school club will open today from 7.30am until 5.45pm. Mrs Cookson has booking forms if you require them. 





Teacher led after-school activities begin next week and will run for 6 weeks. 





Monday – Art and craft


Tuesday – Singing and karaoke


Wednesday – Multisport


Thursday – Cardio Workout








